Docket No, 50-302

Mr. Percy M. Beard, Jr.
Senior Vice President,
Nuclear Operations
Florida Power Corporation
ATTIN: Manager, Nuclear
Licensing (NA2I)
Crystal River Energy Complex
15760 W Power Line Street
Crystal River, Florida 34428-6708

Dear Mr, Beard:

SUBJECT: CRYSTAL RIVER NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT UNIT 3 - RESPONSE TO GENERIC
LETTER (GL) 89-19 (USI A-47), STEAM GENERATOR OVERFILL PROTECTION,
MPA B-113 (TAC NO. M74933)

GL 89-19 described the staff's concerns regarding steam generator overfill
events as a result of control system failures, and concluded that pressurized
water reactor (PWR) plants should provide automatic steam generator overfill
protection with associated technical specifications. GL 89-19 requested that
each licensee provide a plan and schedule for implementing GL 89-19
recommendations, or appropriate justification for not implementing them. By
letters dated March 19, 1990, and July 6, 1993, you responded to GL 89-19,
You did not propose to implement the GL 89-19 recommendations and provided
justification for your proposal.

We have reviewed your responses to GL 89-19. Based on our evaluation, we
conclude that the installation of an automatic steam generator overfill
protection system for Crystal River Unit 3 (CR-3) is not justified from 2
cost/benefit standpoint. Our Safety Evaluation is enclosed.

This completes our action on GL 89-19, MPA B-113 for Crystal River Unit 3 and

TAC No. M74933 is closed.
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